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If the foregoing provisions are acceptable to the Government of Portugal,
I have the honour to propose that this Note and Your Excellency’s reply to
that effect should constitute an Agreement between our two Governments which
will come into force on the date of Your Excellency’s Note.

I take this opportunity, Excellency, to renew the assurances of my highest
consideration.

DR. PHILIPPE PANNETON
Ambassador

March 5, 1958.

I

The Minister of Foreign Affairs of Portugal to the Canadian Ambassador
to Portugal

(Translation)
MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS

LissoN, March 31, 1958.
AMBASSADOR:

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of Your Excellency’s Note No. 19,
received by this Ministry on March 5 of this year, relating to the alteration of
paragraph 7 of the Annex of the Agreement between the Government of
Portugal and the Government of Canada on air services between the Portuguese
and Canadian territories signed in Lisbon on April 25, 1947,* the contents of
which is as follows in Portuguese:

(See Note I)

“I have the honour ............. . Your Excellency’s Note.”

2. I have the honour to inform Your Excellency that the Portuguese
Government agrees to the proposals mentioned in Your Excellency’s Note and
shall consider that Note and this present reply as having constituted an
Agreement between our two Governments in this matter.

Please accept, Your Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

- PAULO CUNHA

His Excellency,

Dr. Philippe Panneton,
Ambassador of Canada in
Lisbon.

*Canada Treaty Series 1947, No. 12.




